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SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES    December 4, 2013 
 
 
This special meeting was called to order by Chair, Zeke Goodband at 5:00pm at the Town Offices in 
Dummerston, Vermont. 
 
Members present:  Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Bill Holiday, Lewis White 
 
Also present: Charlotte Annis, Lee Chamberlin, Laurie Frechette, Doug Hamilton, Pam McFadden, 
Jean & Harold Newell, Jody & Paul Normandeau,  
 
Joe moved to direct the Town's attorney to accept the appeal of Eliot Ferguson to lower the 
assessed value of his property to $1.35 million. Steve seconded the motion; it passed 5-0. 
 
The Board continued its review of  the FY 2015 budget. 
 
There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:49pm. 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Approved 
 
 
_______________________________   
Zeke Goodband, Chair 
 
 
_______________________________   
Bill Holiday, Clerk 
 
 
Submitted by: Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 
   Bill Holiday, Clerk 


